From: [

Sent: 06 April 2020 09:49

To: Planning

Cc: Ina Burgstaller

Subject: Urgent: Flat 1, 23 Tanza Road, London NW3 2UA; application for planning
permission
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[EXTERNAL EMATL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password ctc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSccuritvyTecami@camden. gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mesdames and Sirs
I am the leaseholder and freeholder of [ Tanza Road, London NW3 2UA.

I am writing in relation to the application for planning permission made by Flat 1, 23 Tanza Road, London
NWS3 2UA as per the attached document.

T understand that application number 2020/1341/NEW has been allocated to that application.

This email serves to request clarification in relation to the application as the scope of the application is not
clear to me from the attached nor has it been mentioned to me by the applicant. Until such clarification is
received, T would object to the application.

T look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Many thanks and best regards,
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